
 

 

Dear Partner, 

We have been through a long physical separation.  We are SO looking forward to seeing you in person in Madison 

in October.  We hope that you can invest in the learning and networking opportunities our convention committee 

has created. 

Together we will build a better future for the health of our communities.  There certainly will be changes in our 

hospitals as volunteers return to service.  Our keynote speaker will give us tools to face the challenge of change.  

There is a balance of workshops for personal growth and for volunteer service.   

We will recognize Volunteer Excellence with WAVE Awards and Administrative Support with the Best of the Best 

Award.  We will have time together to discover how the pause of the last year and a half has helped and harmed 

all of us.  As we return to more familiar routines, let us consider all our activities and retain the best practices as 

we move to the future.   

In addition, for those who are interested in an additional, virtual option, Partners is participating in a virtual 

conference on September 20 & 21.  The first 10 individuals who pay the full registration fee for the 2021 Partners 

of WHA convention will also receive a paid registration to the regional virtual convention.  Such a DEAL – 2 for the 

price of 1!!!! 

Please join us in Madison as we build a better future for all! 

Peg Larson 

President, Partners of WHA 


